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To: Secretary, Board
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fw: Docket No. CM20030211 Altice/ Service Electric acquisition
Date: Tuesday, June 30, 2020 9:34:48 PM

Please DO NOT approve this acquisition unless Altice agrees to expand their cable/Internet
lines in Knowlton. 

I pay a premium for 10Meg dsl from century Link because there are no other alternatives.
This is barely enough bandwidth for my two boys to remote learn and complete their
homework. We need to take turns just to have it work. 

Please help the residents of Knowlton have choices for a service that is now a necessity.

Regards,

Jenny Oliveira
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